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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Scott Bittinger [sbittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 12:53 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: 6600 Foothill Boulevard

Paresh: 
 
I spoke to you a month or so ago about your agency's review of a work plan to complete a pilot study for this site 
(submitted in mid December).  When we spoke, you indicated that you were transitioning into a new position with 
Alameda County.  Since it has been a while since our report was submitted, I was wondering if you were going to 
review it, or if this responsibility had been transferred to someone else.  Geotracker still lists you as the contact 
person for the project; if you are no longer working on this, would you please let me know who this person is? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Scott Bittinger 
Stratus Environmental, Inc. 
530-676-2062 
 


